

Department of Health Professions Athletic Training Program

July 20, 2015

Ms. Ellen Satlof National Athletic Trainers' Association 1620 Valwood Pkwy, Suite 115 Carrollton, TX 75006

Dear Ms. Satlof:

The University of Central Florida Athletic Training Program is honored to join the efforts of the National Athletic Trainers' Association and proudly support the Youth Sports Safety Alliance. The Call to Action is a straight forward commitment to protect, educate, and be an advocate for student athletes.

At UCF we are committed to protecting student athletes and ensuring that they have access to medical professionals who are qualified to make assessments and decisions regarding their health and well-being. We also encourage student athletes to be active participants in their own health care decisions.

As an official BOC continuing education provider, our program stresses the importance of emergency action plans and continually impresses upon our preceptors and students the necessity to have safety and medical protocols and procedures in place at all sporting events and in each facility.

We look forward to working with the Youth Sports Safety Alliance and promoting the Call to Action any way we can.

Sincerely,

Kristin C. Schellhase, EdD, APC, LAT, CSCS

Program Director/Instructor University of Central Florida Athletic Training Program

PO Box 162205

Orlando, FL 32816-2205